Ben and Marie Muldoon

Church-Planters to the Deaf in Romania

Training men in the local church to reach the silent world.

May, 2022



Thank you for your prayers regarding our survey trip in May. While we had gotten the greenlight, after some more discussion of plans with our pastor, mission board director and Marie's doctor, it seemed most prudent to cancel the survey trip. We also postponed our move date from October to January, 2023. We can't wait to be in Romania, but we are resting in God's wisdom and timing. God's redirection has opened up other opportunities, and we are visiting churches nearby our home in

Chattanooga, scheduling meetings, and actively being

involved in our sending church. This includes (Ben) assisting the church staff for a few weeks and being involved in our church's Vacation Bible School, Please pray that God would bless this outreach in souls saved and in good follow-up contacts.



Ben interprets during a mission conference in March.

This March and April God opened doors to present our ministry to several churches in Maryland, Michigan, Ohio, Pennsylvania, New York, Tennessee and Georgia. This Summer we have meetings booked in churches in Pennsylvania, Georgia and Tennessee. With the twins on the way, we will not be traveling as much during the Summer months as last year. God blessed our recent travels, and it was amazing to watch God bring a 10% jump in our support since our March prayer letter! We are now promised 88% of our needed monthly financial support! Please pray that God would lead more churches to partner with us to reach the Deaf in Romania.

Easter at our sending church! **DeafNation** Opportunities for you to impact the

Deaf and hearing world with the Gospel:

The international Deaf Nation World Expo will be held in Las Vegas, Nevada . Consider praying, giving, and for going on a Silent Word Mission trip July 30-August 6 so that many Deaf and hearing will be reached with a clear presentation of the Gospel . Pray that both the Animated Gospel Video and team members would have a great impact.

Our mission board has seen growth in numbers and opportunities, but this has placed a burden on the home office. Please pray for more staff, volunteers, and interns.

At home, our little Serenity turns one this month! Marie's twin pregnancy is going very well. In case you missed our March blog, we are excited to be welcoming a boy and a girl around the end of July! Marie has about 2 more weeks of nursing clinicals in a local wound clinic. This will complete the process of transferring her Registered Nurse license from Maryland to Georgia so she can maintain it with online continuing education units from Romania. Please pray that there would be no pregnancy complications, that that the nursing license transfer process would be completed, and for wisdom in raising Serenity!

Developing and Deploying Deaf Disciplers

Muldoons4D@swmi.org • 864-395-0836 • www.muldoons4d.com

Sending Church:

Stanley Heights Baptist Church 1512 McBrien Rd, Chattanooga, TN 37412 Dr. Brent Baughman StanleyHeights.org (423) 867-8060



Please forward support to:

Silent Word Ministries Checks: SWM - Designate: Muldoon PO Box 889, Trenton, GA 30752 Silentword.org/give 706-657-8000